The next Bishop of Lynn will be The Venerable Dr Jane Steen, Archdeacon of Southwark, Downing Street has announced today.

Dr Steen will be consecrated on June 23 - becoming the first suffragan bishop consecrated in Norwich Cathedral for over 100 years.

Read the full announcement on the Diocese of Norwich's website.
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